## WM

## WEST MIFFLIN AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT HOMEVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL



4315 Eliza Street-West Mifflin, PA 15122 Phone: (412) 466-9131 x. 7002 Fax: (412) 461-5465

April 5, 2023

Dear Parents of Students in Grade 3,

For more than twenty years, Pennsylvania has tested the academic abilities of students using the Pennsylvania System of School Assessment (PSSA). This year the testing will occur April 25th-May 3<sup>rd</sup>.

Tuesday, April 25th PSSA ELA-AM

Wednesday, April 26th PSSA ELA-AM

Thursday, April 27th PSSA ELA-AM

Tuesday, May 2<sup>nd</sup> PSSA MATH-AM

Wednesday, May 3<sup>rd</sup> PSSA MATH-AM

Make-up days will be April 28th -May 1st for ELA and May 4th-5th for Math

This assessment provides schools with valuable information about student achievement and program quality. Parents can help by encouraging students to take these tests seriously. Your support will help us create the enthusiasm and dedication necessary to ensure success.

Some suggestions to help your child succeed on the PSSA Test:

- Students should get plenty of rest.
- Students should eat a filling, healthy breakfast.
- ❖ Talk with your child about staying positive and trying his/her best on the test.
- \* Attendance is very important. Any portion of the missed test will be made up when the student returns.

Sincerely,

Principal, Homeville Elementary School

jarra Baker